
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 9 History (British History) summary curriculum map/core concepts 
 

AUTUMN SPRING SUMMER 
Half term 1: 

How did different 
people experience the 

First World War? 

Half term 2: 
How did different 

people experience the 
First World War? 

 
What caused the 

Russian Revolution? 

Half term 3: 
How did Stalin rise to 

power? 
How did Hitler rise to 

power? 
Why did the Second 

World War break out? 

Half term 4: 
How and why did the 
Holocaust happen? 

Half term 5: 
What was the most 

significant moment of 
the 20th century? 

 
How has equality been 
fought for in Britain? 

Half term 6: 
Why do some people 
resort to terrorism? 

 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

 The long and short 
term of causes of 
the First World War 
 

 Conditions in the 
trenches 

 
 The role of women, 

imperial soldiers 
and conscientious 
objectors 

 Consequences of 
the First World War 

 
 The causes of the 

Russian Revolution 
 

 The ideology of 
Communism 

 
 

 The reasons for the 
rise of both Stalin 
and Hitler  

 
 The experience of 

life under Stalin and 
Hitler 

 
 The causes of the 

Second World War  
 

 The causes of anti-
semitism 
 

 The changing 
persecution over 
time 
 

 The role of 
persecutors, 
bystanders and 
resistance 

 The significant of 
events such as 
Hiroshima 

 
 The change in the 

rights and 
representation of 
women, LGBTQ+, 
ethnic minorities 
and disabled people  

 The difference 
between terrorism 
and war or crime. 
 

 The significance of 
Northern Ireland, 
Black September 
and 9/11. 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Conscientious Objector 
Alliance 
Conscription 

Tsar 
Revolution 
Communism 

Dictatorship 
Propaganda 
Fascism 

Antisemitism 
Ghetto 
Persecution 

Civil rights 
Protest 
Legislation 

Terrorism 
Nationalist 
Unionist 
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